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Elsen, Nikki

From: Jon Toomey <brewin2me@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 9:21 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Capital Improvement Project funds

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello,  
I understand that the Capital improvement project funds for trails have been removed from the city budget. I wanted to 
express my dismay at that. Local trails are one of the best free and easy features available to the entire community. They 
should be funded accordingly. Please support our community's best features by putting the CIP funds back in the 
budget.  
Thank you, 
Jon Toomey 
1623 Prospect St  
La Crosse, WI 54603 
 
 


